
Holmesglen Institute of TAFE 
presents you with an opportunity to 
have your work screened at ACMI, 
Federation Square. 

To be eligible you need to be a student 
15 years or older and enrolled in a       
Victorian secondary school or tertiary 
institute at the time of production of 
your entry.

 Entries are now open for the Victorian
 Student Animation Festival. 

Submit your work of 10 minutes or less  
in any animation discipline and you 
could win great prizes and have your 
work publicly screened in 2007.

Entries must be postmarked no later 
than Friday 15 December 2006.

For entry conditions and details:
Visit www.holmesglen.vic.edu.au

Call:  9564 6254

Email:  joq@holmesglen.vic.edu.au

Victorian Student
Animation Festival


